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SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Licensed Operator Renewal Applications

Dear Mr. Miller:

This letter is a request for renewal of operator lit enses in accordance with 10CFR 55.57. Enclosed are
the original and two copies of the Personal Qualification Statement Licensee (NRC Form 398) and the
Certification of Medical Examination by Facility Licensee (NRC Form 396) for the renewal of the
following Reactor Operator and Senior Reactor Operator licenses.

Name License No. Docket No. Exoiration Date

Robert E. Abruzzese SOP-11008 55-60236 08/14/97
John N. KoelP SOP-11007 55-60201 08/14/97

'

Edward V. McAvoy SOP-11009 55-60257 08/14/97 7j
James J. Ahern, Jr. OP-10937 55-61473 08/14/97 :/i/[9Mark R. Arnosky OP 10941 55-61474 08/14/97
Jean 8. Broillet, Ill OP-10938 55-61475 08/14/97
John A. Heidelbaugh OP-10940 55-61477 08/14/97 f
Eugene C. Michelson OP-10939 55-61478 08/14/$ 7

,

George R. Stewart OP-10942 55-61479 08/14/f /

These applicants have a continued need for their license. have competently and safely carried out their*

license duties, and will continue to be engaged in plant operations directly. These applicants have
satisfactorily completed the approved requalification program.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

g h o
,

Enclosures

xc: G. W. Meyer, Chief, Operator Licensing & Human Performance Branch,
Division of Reactor Safety, Region 1, USNRC (w/o enclosures)
N. S. Perry, USNRC, Senior Resident inspector, LGS (w/o enclosures)
Document Control Desk, USNRC, Washington, DC (tv/o enclosures)
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